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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 102/24 
RIVER CLYDE – GREENOCK 

QUAY WALL REPAIRS 
 

Chart 1994 
 
Mariners are advised that work to replace timber fenders and safety ladders at Customhouse Quay in 
Greenock is planned from 17th October until approximately 31st December 2024.  The work will be 
conducted from the vessel MV Multicat and a listening watch will be maintained on VHF Ch 12 during 
operational periods.  Mariners are requested to navigate with additional caution when transiting this area. 
 

 
 

 
 
Estuary Radio may also be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949 6651 for updates. 
 
 
 


